




 
Charitable organization "Charitable Fund "Reset Ukraine"" 

 
08206, Ukraine, Kyiv region, Irpin, st. Chekhova 4d 

+ 38 (095)5454649, fond@resetukraine.org.ua, resetukraine.org.ua 
 
 

To interested persons  
 

Letter of request 
Dear benefactor! 

 
We ask you to become our partners in providing humanitarian aid to 

forcibly displaced persons and the civilian population in the de-occupied 
territories.  

Charitable organization "Charitable Fund « Reset Ukraine » " was 
registered only in 2022, but our team of like-minded people started volunteering 
in 2014. During all the years of the war, we helped the defenders of the civilian 
population. We have set up productions for tailoring men's underwear, adaptive 
underwear for the wounded, and knitting warm clothes. About 4,000 volunteers 
are involved in these projects.  

After February 24, 2022, when the Russian Federation sneakily launched 
a full-scale invasion of Ukraine, we intensified our actions. Currently, our team 
of volunteers directs their efforts to find, purchase and deliver humanitarian 
goods to those who are trying to survive IDPs, people in de-occupied territories, 
people left without housing and means of livelihood due to shelling. Winter for 
these people will be fierce, unfortunately, not everyone will survive it.  

Currently, there is a huge need for warm things: sleeping bags, blankets, 
blankets, thermal underwear, socks, sweaters, winter sneakers, men's jackets and 
gloves, sports pants and rubber boots, T-shirts. In addition, we need: pillows, bed 
linen and towels, hygiene products (soap, shower gels, shampoos, sanitary 
napkins, wet wipes, washing powder etc).  

Cities and villages were left without electricity, gas and water supply due 
to constant rocket fire. Therefore, there is a big need for the following: generators, 
space heaters, gas burners and tiles (gas cylinders for them are small, for 5 and 7 
liters), flashlights, water filters, power banks, extension cords, water canisters. 
Fast food will not be superfluous.  

Despite the constant shelling of the peaceful territory, we are trying to 
rebuild and repair the housing destroyed by the Russian occupiers. For this we 
have big need for tools: chainsaws, shovels, axes, nails, staples, self-tapping 
screws, tools for working with wood, film for covering premises (protection from 
precipitation), garbage bags.  



To continue making clothes for people affected by the war, our volunteers 
need: fabric (calico, flannel, knit) and yarn (wool, semi-wool), sewing equipment, 
machines and overlocks, knitting needles and hooks.  

We deliver all items free of charge to frontline areas, mobile and stationary 
hospitals, and directly to beneficiaries. We transparently report on our activities 
in social networks.  

We are asking you to support our activities and help us collect things that 
are necessary for people's basic survival. We undertake to provide photo reports 
on the use of the provided assistance.  

We attach to the letter the Certificate of registration of our fund and a 
document on non-profit status.  

 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation! 

 
Chairman of the Board  
CO "CF" Ukraine reboot" 
Stepanushko L.M.                                            *stamp* 


